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From: Prince Knight

To: Mustico, Richard X (DEC); Kornak, Kate F (DEC); Cruden, Michael (DEC); Hadersbeck, Joseph E (DEC)
Cc: Darrell Monk; Tita LaGrimas; Sarah Kowalczyk

Subject: 2017 Annual Update - Noise Control Measures

Date: Saturday, April 01, 2017 12:37:46 PM

Attachments: 2017 Annual Update - Noise Control Measures.pdf

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.

Greetings Mr. Mustico:

Please find attached the annual update for Norlite’s Noise Control Measures.
(Notice of no change).

The hard copy will not be mailed unless specifically requested.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

Prince Knight
Laboratory, Environmental & Compliance Manager
Tradebe Environmental Services, LLC

628 South Saratoga Street
Cohoes, NY 12047 United States
Office: (518) 235-0401 x 4049

Fax: +1 (518) 235-0233 L/} :illl'_-'

e e | —
Cell: 518-857-2969 e
www.tradebeusa.com TRADEEBE

Before printing this message, make sure that it's necessary. The environment is in our hands.

This e-mail and any attachments may be confidential or legally privileged. If you have received this e-mail in error or are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete the e-mail. Any unauthorized copying,
distribution or use of the information in this e-mail or any attachments is strictly prohibited.
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Norlite, LLC

628 SO. SARATOGA STREET
PO BOX 684
COHOES, NY 12047
PHONE: (518) 235-0401
FAX: (518) 235-0233

April 1,2017

Richard Mustico

NYS Department of Environmental Conservation-Region 4
Division of Environmental Remediation

1130 North Westcott Road

Schenectady, NY 12306

Re: Noise Control Measures Plan Update — Permit ID 4-0103-00016/00016, Schedule 1, Module 1 Section F

Dear Mr. Mustico:

In accordance with Schedule 1, Module 1 Section F of the 373 Hazardous Waste Permit, the Norlite, LLC (Norlite)
has reviewed the Noise Control Measures Study.

A notice of no change is being submitted for the Noise Control Measures Study. Norlite will continue to reference the
Technical Noise Impact Analysis Report AA-2159, April 2009. Each noise complaint received was handled on a case
per case basis and any resulting corrective actions are documented.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (518) 235-0401 or email at:
Prince.knight@itradebe. com.

Sincerely,

ez,

Prince Knight
Laboratory, Environmental & Compliance Manager

ECC: Michael Cruden — NYS DEC
Joseph Hadersbeck — NYS DEC
Darrell Monk — Norlite
Tita LaGrimas— Tradebe
Sarah Kowalczyk - Tradebe










